
 
 

MINUTES 
AMBULANCE SERVICE SUB COMMITTEE 

 
September 23, 2021 6pm- 

 
Members Present    Others Present:   
Councilor Walker-Chair    Blaine Cox-City Manager   
Councilor Hainey    Mr. TJ Jean- HCA Frisbie  
Assistant Fire Chief Wilder                 Mr. Tim Jones-HCA Frisbie-CEO 
Deputy Finance Director Sullivan 
 
Members Absent: Councilor Rice 
 
 
HCA/Frisbie’s new CEO Mr. Tim Jones introduced himself, and provided description of 
professional background. Mr. Jones explained HCA-Frisbie’s commitment to continuing 
to operate the ambulance service. Mr. Jones explained he is looking at the ambulance 
service as a long term partnership with the City of Rochester.  
 
Members expressed concerns regarding HCA/Frisbie closing other outpatient facilities, as 
well as primary care providers leaving Frisbie.  Mr. Jones explained some of the reasons 
for those closings, and assured a large emphasis is being placed on attracting new 
primary care providers. Mr. Jones also explained that the ambulance services isn’t in the 
same situation that impacted the other reduction, and reiterated that HCA/Frisbie is 
committed to operating the ambulance service.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm 
 
Mark Sullivan- Deputy Finance Director 
 
 
 
 


